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June 11, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Mono County Systemic Safety Curve Signage Project 
 

State Project No. HSIPSL-5947(069) 
 
Dear Bidders and Interested Parties: 
 

Mono County has concluded its evaluation of bid proposals received in response to the Invitation 
for Bid for the Mono County Systemic Safety Curve Signage Project, State Project No. HSIPSL-
5947(069) (“Project”) and, subject to successful negotiations and pending final determinations regarding 
any bid protest, hereby provides notice of its intent to award a contract to: 
 

Statewide Traffic Safety and Signs, Inc. 
 
This Notice of Intent to Award shall not be considered a binding commitment by Mono County.  Pursuant 
to the Invitation for Bids documents, this Notice of Intent to Award will remain posted for five (5) business 
days through June 18, 2024.  Any protest concerning this proposed award must be received, as 
described herein, before 4:30 pm on Tuesday, June 18, 2024.  Protests may be submitted as follows: 
(1) via U.S. Mail or other service to the Clerk of the Mono County Board of Supervisors, c/o Mono 
County Public Works Department, Attn: Chad Senior, 74 North School Street, P.O. Box 237, Bridgeport, 
CA, 93517; or (2) via electronic mail (email) to Chad Senior, Associate Engineer at  
csenior@mono.ca.gov. 
 
Note, the project bid tabulation summarizing all bid results for the Project is available for download on 
the Mono County Bid Management System. 
 
Please contact Chad Senior at (760) 924-1812 or csenior@mono.ca.gov with any questions regarding 
this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
        
Mono County Public Works Department 
Chad Senior, Associate Engineer 
 


